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TECHNICAL STATEMENT

This technical statement was prepared on behalf of Central Florida Educational
Foundation, Inc. (“CFEF”), licensee of FM translator station W245AZ, Channel 245D, Leesburg,
Florida. CFEF seeks to make minor changes to the W245AZ translator by proposing to increase
the height of the antenna system on the existing tower. No other changes are proposed. The
W245AZ facility will continue to rebroadcast the signals of co-owned station WPOZ, Channel

202C2, Union Park, Florida.'

The proposed W245AZ antenna system will remain at its presently licensed site. As
such, the Federal Aviation Administration was not apprised of this proposal. The tower on
which the antenna will be located has been registered with the Commission and assigned
Antenna Structure Registration Number 1002749, Attached, as Exhibit A, is a study
demonstrating that the proposed W245AZ translator Will not cause interference to any full
service station, nor will interference be delivered to or received from any existing FM translator
station or LPFM application. Using the worksheets associated with FCC Form 349, it has been
determined that this proposal is in compliance with the Commission’s radio frequency radiation

guidelines.

1) Since the proposed (and present) 60 dBu contour of W245AZ is outside the 60 dBu contour of the licensed
non-commercial WPOZ facility, this translator is not considered a fill-in.



